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October 26, 1995

Mr. James Pinion

Mr. Therman White

Jesse Owens Memorial Park Board
13075 AL Highway 57, Suite 6
Moulton, Alabama 35680

Dear Mr. Pinion & Mr. White:

Please accept our gratitude for your support and participation in the
Fifth Annual Jesse Owens Humanitarian Award Dinner with the
purchase of one reservation for $150.00. We will be sure to seat
someone who is special to the Foundation.

Your contribution will assist us in continuing to provide our youth with
an opportunity to realize their potential and lead productive lives.
Again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

M&/@@;

Marlene Q. Rankin
Execuiive Director

Because there's no such thing as an average kid.



